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Family we are back! It's been a little
while and we have missed you. Before
we recap the amazing things that God
has done for us this Summer we want to
take the opportunity to acknowledge all
our students! As the school year is
starting please know the Youth
Department is praying for a safe and
successful academic year!

Our Summer kicked off with Camp
Meeting! Our theme for the youth this
year was It's Time to Go: World
Changers. During Camp Meeting over
100 youth and young adults learned to
establish an LLC, create a business plan
and develop tools to turn their phones
into mobile photography studios! 

We also had the opportunity to host 87
Pathfinder's and teach 7 honors during
our annual Midway this year!
Adventurer Fun Day this year hosted
over 60 youth! We praise God that our
children were able to develop new skills
and create connections.

Our Summer came to an end with
Camp Thunderbird! We want to give a
special thank you for all the Pastors',
Parents, Youth & Young Leaders and
church members who made Camp
possible!

DATES TO REMEBER
September 23: 
Tri-State Area Federation

October 4-7: 
Oakwood Live! 

November 4:
MS/TN Federation

November 11:
Central MS Federation 
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Because of your faithfulness we
were able to host 110 youth between
the ages of 7 - 17! During Camp
Thunderbird we also had the
privilege of baptizing 37 Campers
and 3 counselors. God has truly
given us the opportunity to reach
our churches on every level and for
that we are grateful

Fall Federations are up next! This fall
season is going to be a time for
youth and young adults to come
together and experience true
worship! Our first federation will be
a Tri-State federation will cover
Central AL, KY/Middle TN and TN
River. Federation will be held on
September 23, 2023. The theme will
be World Changers: Impact. The
location will be announced soon!

The Youth Department website has
officially launched! On our website
you will be able register for Church
Basketball League,
Pathfinders/Adventurers, Camp
Thunderbird, Camp Meeting
activities and so much more! On our
website you will also be able to find
your local federation. The website
will allow you to keep up with all
things Youth Ministries across South
Central. The link for the site is
thesccyouth.org.

Departmental Visits
08/26: Pastor Stewart visits 
 Breath of Life Memphis

09/02: Pastor Stewart visits
Ephesus Greenville

Pastor Stewart visits Jordan
St.

http://thesccyouth.org/

